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Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 7:01 PM
Subject: Meeting Overview From March 19th!

Hey Chem Club! 

I’m sure everyone is ready for Spring Break, but here are a couple of things to keep in mind before we mentally 
check out for a week! 
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‐          Aerotech Guest-  TOMORROW at 6:30pm in Sequoia 105, Isabel Jackson will be visiting to speak about her 
experience finding a job and working at Aerotech. Interested in a job? What about what comes after the degree? 
What kind of jobs are available to biology and chemistry majors?  Come find out! 

‐          Water Event- Though we only briefly mentioned it, this event has been postponed until next semester. 
Unfortunately due to sequestration, the funding is no longer currently available for this event. They will attempt 
to reorganize in the fall. 

‐          Optometrist Guest Speaker- Former B.S. Chemist (and Chem Clubber!), Niam Phan will be visiting our club 
during our regular meeting on April 16th. He will be discussing life after the degree! Bring any questions you 
may have about optometry school, grade school, undergrad, anything! 

‐          T-shirts- We are still searching for T-shirt designs! Bring any ideas you may have for t-shirt designs! Silly 
ideas, dumb ideas, epic ideas, we want them all. 

‐          Next Meeting- The next general meeting will be the week after spring break! This means the first day that we 
are back in school after break, April 2nd. Come join us for some pizza (: 

‐          End of the Year BBQ- May 17th, the last Friday of classes for the semester, Chem Club will be having a 
BBQ! Ice cream, veggie burgers, burgers, hot dogs, volleyball, soccer; we’ll have all your favorites! Mark your 
calendar.  

‐          Gallo Winery Tour- Friday, April 12th, we will be visiting Gallo Winery! Famous for their analytical lab, 
Gallo will be taking us on a special 2 ½ hour tour! We will depart from Sequoia at 9:30am, and the tour will 
start at 11am. We will be back in Sacramento by 3:30 or 4pm. Carpool is available and will meet in the first 
floor lobby of Sequoia at 9am! 

‐          Merryhill School visit- For those of you unable to attend the Bret Harte Elementary School visit this past 
Friday, there is another opportunity available! Around 25 4th graders will be visiting to experience some 
chemistry! They are currently learning about solubility in their class, so if you have any experiment ideas, let us 
know! Search for some on youtube, the internet, or your own brain. 

‐          Tomorrow, Wednesday, March 20th, ASI will be holding the voting for the interim Natural Science and 
Mathematics director position. It will be hosted at 3:30pm in the Foothill Suite of the Union, so come show 
support for Kevin Herman (kevinherman14@gmail.com), a geology major! Any questions you may have may 
be directed to Kevin at the email address above. 

 

 

Thanks and have a great spring break! 


